
April 13, 2021 
 
 
OFFICE OF STATE UNIFORM PAYROLL MEMORANDUM #2021-46 
 
TO:  LaGov HCM Paid Agency Human Resources  
  and Employee Administration Staff   
 
FROM:  Andrea P. Hubbard 
  Director 
 
SUBJECT: OSUP Website 
 
The Office of State Uniform Payroll website has been redesigned and has moved to a new 
address.  The new site is now available at doa.la.gov/doa/osup.  
 
Other changes to note: 
 

 Five years of memoranda, payroll calendars and pay period tables are available on the 
new website. Older versions can be requested from OSUP. 

 Links to the previous site will not be redirected, so favorites and bookmarks must be re-
created. 

 Memoranda are being reviewed to correct broken links. 

 
Direct questions to Paula Rotolo at 225.342.5337 or Paula.Rotolo@la.gov. 
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